Sayers, Margery

O I
From: ' Billy Blackwell <Billy_Blackwell@hcpss.org>
Sent: , Friday, June 12, 2015 11:11 AM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: I oppose the appointment of Susan Garber to the Planning Board

I have been working for the school system for 42 years, and to see the way it's going, there's a lot of employees upset,
and then to have Susan Garber appointed to the planning board, with her ideas is troublesome.

Billy Blackwell
Audiovisual Assistant
Media Technical Services
410-313-7038




